
I am strongly in support of SB 870. Our President should be elected by the National Popular Vote and 
not an archaic system put in place to allow slave states to have outsized political power. 
 
Do your part to help fix a fundamentally broken system by supporting SB 870. 
 
Thank you, 
Matt Turner 
Hillsboro, OR 
 


